

Dear GFOA Attendees,

We hope you, your families and staff are doing well. We are proud to sponsor this year's virtual GFOA and wanted to offer a brief message on behalf of our team at Chandler.

While we are unable to participate in this year's conference in the conventional manner, we understand the necessity to physically separate for everyone's health and safety. Though we may not be together physically, we hope this forum will serve as a means to remain connected. Our organization is a steadfast and proud supporter of GFOA and the GFOA community.

Throughout this crisis, Chandler's core values and fundamentals have remained in place. We continue to focus on our clients and managing portfolios for safety, liquidity and return. Our dedicated team of employees is committed to serving our clients and the broader community.

COVID-19 has upended the traditional ways of doing business and we are adapting to rise to the challenge. Over the coming weeks, Chandler Asset Management will roll-out an updated website to more effectively serve our clients. We anticipate the ability to share education and training virtually through webinars on timely topics, as well as whitepapers and video updates with you on this new and improved platform.

We appreciate your confidence through these unprecedented times and look forward to the opportunity to see you again in-person soon.

We hope you enjoy the virtual conference!

Chandler Asset Management